
PR18 reviews of Schedules 4 and 8 of track access contracts 

 

Thank you for inviting our input in preparation for reviews of the performance and 
possessions regimes.  
 
AGA engaged with RDG in its cross-industry workshops and also the preparation of 
its formal response to your letter of 13 November 2015 and fully supports RDG's 
position, particularly in respect of clarifying the purpose of the regimes before 
considering more detailed aspects and also reviewing the regimes alongside and in 
context with the structure of charges as a whole.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Catherine Rowe  
 
Track Access Manager  
M:   
 
Abellio Greater Anglia  
11th Floor, One Stratford Place  
Montfitchet Road  
London  
E20 1EJ  
www.abelliogreateranglia.co.uk  
 
 
 

http://orr.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0018/20376/schedules-4-and-8-stakeholder-event-note-2015-11-27.pdf

